
Questions? Please email ptostatestreet@gmail.com

State Street 

Elementary’s

FOOD

DRIVE

February 6th - 10th
In honor of Super Bowl LVII, State Street Elementary PTO is sponsoring a “SOUPer 
BOWL” food drive. Students may vote for their favorite Super Bowl team by placing a 
box of cereal or a can of soup in that team’s collection box. Collection boxes will be  
located in the school’s main hallway during 2/6/23 - 2/10/23.


On 2/10/23 we’ll celebrate by lining-up cereal box donations “domino style”. Our goal 
is to receive enough cereal box donations to have a long “domino run” for 
students to watch, from one end of the school to the other! With the help of our 
fabulous STEAM teacher Mrs. Darroch, this will be a fun STEAM activity for the 
entire school! 


All donations will be given to the We Care Food Pantry.

Together, let’s TACKLE hunger!


